
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT:  TEACHER UNIVERSITY UPDATE 
 
DATE: October 16, 2012          
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
As a part of the District’s initiative to provide sound professional development 
opportunities to ECISD faculty and staff members, the District hosted Teacher 
University, 2012.  This great event allowed District faculty and staff members the 
opportunity to choose and attend three 90 minute sessions of their choice and one 
keynote presentation with Mr. Ervin Knezek. Participants and organizers have asked to 
address the School Board to provide information, answer questions, and stress the 
importance of this initiative.  
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
No specific action is required by the Board of Trustees. 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hector Mendez      Dr. Karen Kopec 
Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent  
        for Curriculum 
 
 


